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**********************
Minutes of Wednesday, May 29, 2013
Monthly 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call 8 pm (ET); 5pm (PT)
 
Present on the 5/29/2013 9/11 Teleconference Call were:
 
Ken Freeland, Facilitator of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Secretary of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Truth and Shadows
Paul Zarembka, editor of The Hidden History of 9-11
Barbara Honegger, independent 9/11 researcher
 
Draft minutes from 04/24/13 teleconference were APPROVED
 
The amended draft agenda was APPROVED
 
1)      Follow-up on Operation Tip the Planet
 
Laura Katleman of AE911Truth was scheduled to brief the Teleconference on how our feedback to her March presentation had been received by Tip the Planet organizers. She did not attend the call, however, so Ken Freeland gave a short update. Ken stated that he was told by an AE board member that the Nation of Islam has withdrawn its support for the campaign.
 
2)      Follow-up on 9/11 conference in Washington D.C.
 
Barbara Honegger gave an overview of plans for the Washington 9/11 conference scheduled for Sept. 14 and 15. This included proposed sessions and speakers (Barbara is part of the organizing committee and a scheduled speaker). She also informed the Teleconference that the Washington event has been named “9/11: Advancing the Truth.”
 
 
Call adjourned at 9:20 p.m. EST/6:20 p.m. PST
 
You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference (along with archives of earlier calls) in its entirety here:  http://houston911truth.net/audio/052913.wav

The 9/11 Truth Teleconference is held on the last Wednesday of every month.  The next 9/11 Teleconference call will be Wednesday, June 26, 2013 at 8 pm EST, 8:00 EST/5:00 pm PST. 

Please send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by June 22. Please use subject line "Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.”



	
		
	

	

	

	


